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Annual Meeting 

ABOUT 45 members and friends attended the Annual Meeting 
in the Martin Hall on 27th May, 1966. For the first time for 
many years, members met without tea, which is not now 
permitted by the New College authorities after the re-decor-
ation of the Martin Hall. 

The Rev. R. Stuart Louden, D.D., presided, and wel-
comed one visitor from overseas, the Rev. J. E. Stewart, a 
former President of the daughter Society in New Zealand. 

The Presidential Address on ` ` Liturgy : The Way to 
Unity ?" was well received, and on the call of Dr Keir the 
members present conveyed to Dr Louden their cordial 
thanks for his excellent paper, and also for distinguished 
service to the Society as President, a term of office which 
included the historic Centenary Year. 

It was reported that the circulation of the Annual had 
now reached 1216 copies, including overseas, and reference 
was made to the fact that the 1966 Annual was the 25th to 
be produced by the Rev. David Hodges as Editor. The 
congratulations and thanks of the Society were expressed to 
Mr Hodges by the President. 

The Treasurer's statement showed a credit balance of 
£6, and the sum of £219 in the Centenary Fund. The 
Council were asked to consider the possibility of establishing 
a Centenary Lectureship. 

The Rev. Thomas H. Keir, D.D., Melrose, was elected 
as President for the ensuing two years, and the Rev. G. 
Rendle Leathem, B.D., as Vice-President. The Secretary 
and Treasurer were continued in office, and the Council re-
elected, with the addition of Miss V. M. Wallace Williamson, 
Edinburgh, the Rev. P. M. Gordon, Brechin, the Rev. G. 
Hunter, Glasgow, and Mr W. McCrea, Glasgow. 


